

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon

FROM:

Dr. Tom Brillhart

DATE:

March 9, 2022

RE:

Landscaping Project at Central Office

April Board Agenda Items

I am requesting the Board's approval for the removal of all the current landscaping in front of the Central Office Building. We have partnered with Bullitt Central High Schools Agriculture Department to replace the landscaping with a modern look for easy maintenance, moving forward. BCPS Maintenance Department will be in charge of all the demolishing/ removal of current landscaping. We are excited to form a partnership with the students at Bullitt Central High School and allow this hands-on learning opportunity.

Estimated completion time is approximately 2 weeks, pending weather conditions. Funding for this project will be from the Support Service budget.

Please let me know should you have additional questions.

Cc:

Tony Roth, Director of Facilities